Department of Physics
City College
Notice

27/04/2023

A Students’ Seminar on the topic “Modern Aspects in
Nanomaterials Research™ will be arranged on Tuesday, 2™ May,
2023 in Physics Department 1lam onwards. All departmental
teachers are earnestly requested to attend the seminar. All Physics
(Hons) students are invited to attend the seminar. Teachers are

requested to record attendance of respective classes.
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